
 

SAE calls for African Animation Scholarship applicants

The SAE Institute is calling for African candidates for the African Animation Scholarship programme. SAE Cape Town is
offering 10 scholarships for sub-Saharan African students and five South African students.

The African Animation scholarship programme is available for applicants from South Africa, Kenya, Nigeria, Zimbabwe,
Namibia, Botswana and Ghana.

The part-scholarship value will be based on approximately 28% of the published tuition fees for a National Certificate in
Animation. The duration of the course is a year and it commences on 15 June, 2009.

The application deadline is 17 May, 2009.

For more information go to www.saescholarships.com.
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